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Trap Neuter Return Information Seminar Scheduled  

 

New Braunfels, TX - The San Antonio Feral Cat Coalition, in conjunction with the New Braunfels 

Community Cat Coalition and the New Braunfels Public Library, will offer an information seminar for all 

who are interested in learning more about the Trap Neuter Return (TNR) program and how it can work to 

counter the over-population of outdoor cats in our community.  The session will be held on Sunday, July 

19
th

 at the New Braunfels Public Library, 700 E. Common St., New Braunfels, TX  78130 at 2:00 p.m. in the 

library meeting room.     

The New Braunfels City Council passed an amendment to city ordinances which allow residents to 

use TNR methods to control the unchecked proliferation of community cats.  The San Antonio Feral Cat 

Coalition is a 501 (c) 3 organization that is working with the City of New Braunfels, the New Braunfels 

Community Cat Coalition and the Humane Society of New Braunfels to ensure that residents have the 

resources and training to work with feral or community cats safely and effectively. 

 All interested parties are welcome and there is no charge for the classes. 

“This is still a new concept to many of our city residents, but the San Antonio Feral Cat Coalition 

has been a pioneer in working with all the partners in a community to control community cats.  Their 

expertise has been invaluable in helping New Braunfels residents develop a program of its own.  We hope 

that many residents will attend and learn more about this proven method to reduce outdoor cat 

populations.” said Library Director Gretchen Pruett.    

For more information about the program call 830-221-4322. 
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